
Rock Your Mocs 2024
A positive opportunity to commemorate Native American Heritage Month and

to honor our ancestors, and indigenous peoples worldwide.

Wednesday November 27

Hemlock Creek

To celebrate Native American Heritage Month, Hemlock Creek First Nations students will

have a hallway parade on Wednesday, November 27.

Wear moccasins, ribbon skirts,ribbon shirts, tribal t-shirts, braids, or whatever makes

you proud of who you are as a First Nations.

*Students are not required to wear Moccasins to participate in the parade!


